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GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

March 1, 2023

Sanford Public Works

156 School Street

Sanford, ME 04

RE: Sanford, Powers Bridge #3827, WIN 025317.00

The Maine Department of Transportation is conducting an on-demand public meeting to discuss

bridge improvements to Powers Bridge #3827 carrying Route 4 over the Mousam River.

A link to this and other meetings can be seen at any time at bit.ly/mainedot-meetings. The on-
demand meeting will consist of information describing the proposed project.

Comments and any other input will be accepted through the website from March 1, 2023, until
March 17, 2023, or by contacting me at: (207) 215-5729 or email: devan.c.eaton@maine.gov.

Sincerely,
Devan Eaton

Senior Project Manager
Bridge Program.

Enclosure
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Notice of Preliminary
ON-DEMAND PUBLIC MEETING
Sanford

MaineDOT

To discuss bridge improvements to Powers Bridge #3827
carrying Route 4 over the Mousam River.

Access to this and all other active meeting presentations is available at our
Public Meetings Page located at bit.ly/mainedot-meetings

MaineDOT will have an on-demand presentation available for this Preliminary Public
Meeting. This meeting will give information about the proposed project, including video
presentations and other pertinent information to help the public understand the project.
These on-demand meetings allow for convenient viewing at any time. The meeting also
provides the ability for online comments and questions that will be answered by
MaineDOT staff.

E-I-.:..- :

This public meeting is to inform and invite public comments. We are
particularly interested in learning local views, discovering local
resources, and identifying local concerns and issues. Anyone
interested can view the presentation at the above website or scan
the QR Code with their smartphone for access.

MaineDOT invites and encourages you to review the meeting and
share your thoughts on this project during the formal comment period from March 1,
2023 to March 17, 2023.

Reasonable accommodations have been made to provide access to these meetings by
providing access at any time within a two-week period. Additional accommodations to
allow full participation in these meetings can be requested by contacting the Project
Manager listed below. Please see the Accessibility/Accommodation document on our
Public Involvement Background Information Page for more information regarding
requesting accommodations.

Questions, comments, or inquiries can be made directly through the on-demand
meeting or can be directed to the Project Manager listed below.

Devan Eaton, Senior Project Manager,
Maine Department of Transportation,
24 Child Street, 16 State House Station,
Augl‘;usta, Maine 04333-0016.
Telephone: (207) 215-5729.
Email: devan.c.eaton@maine.qov

Work ldentification Number 025317.00
Federal Aid Project Number 2531700






